
 
 
 

Notification on Emergency Response Unit (ERU) (7) 
  
Since the protest began in June 2019, the University has been proactively approaching students who have been 
arrested or injured to provide assistance. While our offers of help have been declined for various reasons, we 
encourage them to get in touch with us if they require support or assistance. 
  
The safety of our staff and students is always our top priority. Staff and students who are in need or who 
encounter special circumstances can contact the ERU through Professor Eric Chui, Dean of Students, and the 
Student Development Services team (email: enquiry.eru@cityu.edu.hk.) 
  
The ERU will continue to communicate directly with staff and students, and refer enquiries to the 
corresponding departments for appropriate assistance. In emergency situations, staff and students may call our 
24-hour emergency hotline: 3442 8888. 
  
Chairmen of the ERU, 
Professor Horace Ip Ho-shing, Vice-President (Student Affairs) 
Mr Sunny Lee Wai-kwong, Vice-President (Administration)  
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